
November
Twenty-second

1920.

Fred. W. Shibley, Esq., 
16 vai: Street,
Bev. York City.

Dear Mr. Shibley:

I wish to acknowledge your letter
of the 19th November and to thank you very much for 

your contribution to our fund. In view of all cir­
cumstances, I think it has gone very well, indeed.

I should not care to promise to
visit the Canadian Society in .’larch or April. In 
fact, I feel that I must refuse many invitationsÎSolS^ëif fgâîî!S?nhïàa?gi Sühî S§ætï8£e
with the position I hold. I find there is so
much to do in connection with the University that 
I must give it all rny time and attention.

»ith -11 good- wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully

Principal.

'


